
Important Disclosure Information

Fure Financial Corporation’s (“FFC”) web site is limited to the dissemination of 
general information pertaining to investment advisory services, together with 
access to additional investment-related information, publications, and links.  
Accordingly, the publication of FFC’s web site on the Internet should not be 
construed by any consumer and/or prospective client as FFC’s solicitation to effect, 
or attempt to effect transactions in securities, or the rendering of personalized 
investment advice for compensation, over the Internet.  Any subsequent, direct 
communication by FFC with a prospective client shall be conducted by a 
representative that is either registered or qualifies for an exemption or exclusion 
from registration in the state where the prospective client resides.  Hyperlinks on 
this web site are provided as a convenience.  FFC does not make any 
representations or warranties as to the accuracy, timeliness, suitability, 
completeness, or relevance of any information prepared by any unaffiliated third 
party, whether linked to the web site or incorporated herein, and takes no 
responsibility for the same.  All such information is provided solely for convenience, 
educational, and informational purposes only, and all Users are guided accordingly.

Different types of investments involve varying degrees of risk, and there can be no 
assurance that the future performance of any specific investment or investment 
strategy (including those undertaken or recommended), will be profitable or equal 
any historical performance level(s).

Certain portions of FFC’s web site (i.e., newsletters, articles, commentaries, etc.) 
may contain a discussion of, and/or provide access to, positions and/or 
recommendations as of a specific prior date.  Due to various factors, including 
changing market conditions, such discussion may no longer be reflective of current 
position(s) and/or recommendation(s).  Moreover, no client or prospective client 
should assume that any such discussion serves as the receipt of, or a substitute for, 
personalized advice.  FFC is neither an attorney nor an accountant, and no portion 
of the web site content should be interpreted as legal, accounting, or tax advice.

To the extent that any client or prospective client utilizes any economic calculator or
similar interactive device contained within or linked to FFC’s web site, the client 
and/or prospective client acknowledges and understands that the information 
resulting from the use of any such calculator/device, is not, and should not be 
construed, in any manner whatsoever, as the receipt of, or a substitute for, 
personalized individual advice.

Each client and prospective client agree, as a condition precedent to his/her/its 
access to FFC’s web site, to release and hold harmless FFC, its officers, directors, 
owners, employees and agents from any and all adverse consequences resulting 
from any of his/her/its actions and/or omissions which are independent of his/her/its 
receipt of personalized individual advice from FFC.



Past performance may not be indicative of future results.  Different types of 
investments involve varying degrees of risk, and there can be no assurance that the
future performance of any specific investment, investment strategy, or product 
(including the investments and/or investment strategies recommended or 
undertaken, or any non-investment related content, made reference to directly or 
indirectly in our blog) will be profitable, equal any corresponding indicated historical
performance level(s), be suitable for your portfolio or individual situation, or prove 
successful.  Due to various factors, including changing market conditions and/or 
applicable laws, the content may no longer be reflective of current opinions or 
positions.  Moreover, you should not assume that any discussion or information 
contained in our blog serves as the receipt of, or as a substitute for, personalized 
investment advice.  To the extent that a reader has any questions regarding the 
applicability of any specific issue discussed above to his/her individual situation, 
he/she is encouraged to consult with the professional advisor of his/her choosing. 
Fure Financial Corporation is neither a law firm nor a certified public accounting firm 
and no portion of the blog content should be construed as legal or accounting 
advice.  

Please Note: Fure Financial Corporation does not make any representations or 
warranties as to the accuracy, timeliness, suitability, completeness, or relevance of 
any information prepared by any unaffiliated third party, whether linked to Fure 
Financial Corporation’s web site or incorporated herein and takes no responsibility 
therefore.  All such information is provided solely for convenience purposes only and
all users thereof should be guided accordingly.

This website is a publication of Fure Financial. Information presented is believed to 
be factual and up-to-date, but we do not guarantee its accuracy and it should not be
regarded as a complete analysis of
the subjects discussed. All expressions of opinion reflect the judgment of the 
authors on the date of
publication and are subject to change. Content should not be construed as 
personalized investment
advice or as an offer to buy or sell, or a solicitation of any offer to buy or sell the 
securities mentioned. A
professional advisor should be consulted before implementing any of the strategies 
presented.

Hyperlinks on this website are provided as a convenience, and we disclaim any 
responsibility for
information, services, or products found on websites linked hereto.

All investment strategies have the potential for profit or loss. Different types of 
investments involve



varying degrees of risk, and there can be no assurance that any specific investment 
or strategy will be
suitable or profitable for a client's investment portfolio. Charts and graphs do not 
represent the
performance of Fure Financial or any of its advisory clients. Historical performance 
returns for
investment indexes and/or categories, usually do not deduct transaction and/or 
custodial charges or an
advisory fee, which would decrease historical performance results. There are no 
assurances that a
client’s portfolio will match or outperform any particular benchmark. Asset 
allocation and diversification
do not ensure or guarantee better performance and cannot eliminate the risk of 
investment losses.

Articles, videos, and presentations were prepared by a third-party provider and not 
the advisor.
Content should not be regarded as a complete analysis of subjects discussed. 
Although we believe the
content is reliable, it is not guaranteed as to its accuracy and does not purport to be
complete nor is not
intended to be the primary basis for investment decisions.

Photos are used for the singular purpose of enhancing the website. None of them 
are photographs of
current or former clients.


